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The 1990 INTERMAG Conference was held from April 17- 20 at the Metropole Hotel in
Brighton, UK. The meeting was sponsored by The Magnetics Society of The Institute of
Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE) and was perfectly managed by Brighton
Polytechnic. For more than 1200 participants an outstanding opportunity was provided to
meet with colleagues and discuss new and controversal developments in all branches of
magnetics and related technology. The diversity of magnetics was underlined by the about
630 contributions related to 34 different topics which were presented in 35 oral and 20 poster
sessions. 21 invited and more than 600 contributed papers had to be presented in up to seven
parallel sessions. Additionally, a technical exhibition of materials, services, instruments and
literature was held during the conference.



